
 
 

CANCELLED 

Zoom teleconference 
Wednesday, October 8, 2020, 3:00 p.m. 

PLUM COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

Co-Chairs:   M. Padilla and A. Massachi 
Members:   S. Campbell, R. Howard, J. Massachi, S. Pan, B. Scane, A. Wilder 

Note:  For information regarding the Committee and its operations, please contact the BID 
Administrative Office at (323) 371-7438 or email Dianna Eisenberg: BIDADMIN@meidadistrict.org.  The 
Operations Office may answer questions and provide materials and notice of matters to be scheduled. 

THE REGULAR PLUM COMMITTEE  
MEETING FOR OCTOBER 8, 2020  

HAS BEEN CANCELLED. 

 


